PUBLIC NOTICE

As required by Texas Education Code, Section 54.0513(f), the Board of Regents of The Texas A&M University System will
hold a public hearing to receive input from students and the public regarding the proposed change in undergraduate non-resident
designated tuition for Texas A&M University to be effective with the Fall 2017 Semester. This hearing is for students and the
public to provide input to the Board of Regents and will be scheduled during the February 9, 2017, Board Meeting, Memorial
Student Center, Bethancourt Ballroom 2300 (D&E), 275 Joe Routt Blvd., Texas A&M University, College Station, Texas. Persons
wishing to provide public testimony should follow the guidelines as set forth in Policy 02.01 (paragraph 2) posted on the Board's
website (http://www.tamus.edu/regents/publictestimony/). The schedule for the Board meeting will be posted to the Board
website (http://www.tamus.edu/regents/meetingmaterials/regular/) no later than Friday, February 3, 2017.

The proposed changes for Texas A&M University are as follows:

Current Proposed Assessed
Description Fee Increase Fee Per
Texas A&M University ~ Undergraduate Non-Resident Designated Tuition $200 up to $200 up to $400 SCH

*This increase will only impact new undergraduate non-resident students enrolling or transferring in beginning the
Fall 2017 semester. No impact on graduate students, resident undergraduate students, or on any student enrolled at
Texas A&M University prior to the Fall 2017 semester.

For additional information, please contact Vickie Spillers, Executive Director, Board of Regents, The Texas
A&M University System, (979) 845-9600.

SCH - Semester Credit Hour
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